

KENNETH C. BALDWIN

280 Trumbull Street Hartford, CT 06103-3597 Main (860) 275-8200 Fax (860) 275-8299 kbaldwin@rc.com Direct (860) 275-8345

November 2, 2015

Via Electronic Mail

Melanie A. Bachman Acting Executive Director Connecticut Siting Council 10 Franklin Square New Britain, CT 06051

Re: Docket No. 462 – Application Of Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless For A Certificate Of Environmental Compatibility And Public Need For The Construction, Maintenance And Operation Of A Wireless Telecommunications

Facility At 15 Great Pasture Road, Danbury, Connecticut

Dear Ms. Bachman:

The applicant, Cellco Partnership d/b/a Verizon Wireless in the above-referenced proceeding, hereby consents to an extension to the time period within which the Council must make a decision on the docket until February 5, 2016.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Kenneth C. Baldwin

KCB/kmd

14261752-v1